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Family Oneg Program 
Friday  1:05-1:30 PM 

April 1,15 and 22 

Friday            7:30 PM 

Saturday  
 Torah Study          9:00-10:00 AM 
 Shabbat Service       10:30 AM 
   August 12, 19 & 26  
 

Camp/Birthday Shabbat 
Friday, August 4     7:30 PM 
   Recognition of August birthdays 
   

Tot Shabbat 
Friday, August 11    6:00 PM 
  followed by 7:30 PM Service 
 

Musical/Anniversary Shabbat  
Friday, August 18        7:30 PM 
   Recognition of August anniversaries 

 

Look on our website for the 
most current calendar updates! 

Dear friends, 
 
I want to thank each of you for the warm welcome that I 
have received from so many in the CDT family.  I have  
truly enjoyed my first month here and, even more after 
meeting so many of you, am continued to be honored to be 
serving as the rabbi of this community.  If we have not yet 
met, I look forward to meeting the rest of you in the coming 
weeks. 
 
Anytime a new rabbi comes into a community there are 
bound to be certain changes, and I am sure that many of 

you have noticed there have already been some noticeable changes to our 
services on Friday nights.  First and foremost, we will now have the oppor-
tunity each Shabbat to hear the Torah being read and to learn from its  
ancient and holy words.  On Friday nights which do not have a b’nai mitzvah 
the next morning, our Cantorial Soloist, Mike Zuspan, or I will read from the 
Torah.  And, as always, when there is a bar or bat mitzvah on Shabbat 
morning, the entire congregation is invited to come hear the Torah read and 
to celebrate our newest adult member of the Jewish people.  We will also be 
adding a Tot Shabbat service once a month.  The first Tot Shabbat, which is 
a service filled with singing, dancing, and stories, will be on August 11 at 
6:00pm.  The service, which will last approximately 30 minutes, is geared 
towards kids 7 and under.  Older siblings (and those young at heart) are  
always welcome to come pray with us.  The congregational service will still 
take place at 7:30pm on nights where we have Tot Shabbat.  Please see 
page 6 for more information about this service and pot-luck dinner.  Finally, 
who doesn’t love birthday Shabbat?  In addition to this special Shabbat, 
each month, we are now adding Anniversary Shabbat.  If you have an  
August anniversary, please join us in the sanctuary for services on August 
18 to receive a blessing and wishes of mazal tov from the congregation. 
 
There will be many more changes to come as we work together to build a 
stronger spiritual home filled with worship, education, tikkun olam, and most 
importantly, a love for each other and our community. 
 
B’ahava, 
 

Rabbi Jordan 

Rabbinic Reflections 

CDT Business Operating Hours :   
Monday - Thursday 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM 
Friday  10:00 AM - 3:00 PM 

Camp Services August 4th 
Are you ready for summer to end?  Neither are we!  So come for one last summer experience 
as we celebrate Shabbat with camp music and stories on August 4 at 7:30pm.  And then, 
don’t forget to join us for an “Icy” oneg Shabbat following the service. 
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                 President’s Message 

Selichot           Saturday, September 16 
Erev Rosh Hashanah             Wednesday, September 20 
Rosh Hashanah 1st Day     Thursday, September 21 
Rosh Hashanah 2nd Day        Friday, September 22 
Yom Kippur Kol Nidre      Friday, September 29 
Yom Kippur Day        Saturday, September 30 
Erev Sukkot         Wednesday, October 4 
Erev Simchat Torah      Wednesday, October 11 
Simchat Torah        Thursday, October 12 

Look for your information packet with  

ticket and reservation forms in your mail! 

Hard to imagine, but are we already getting ready for the start of the school year?  Seems like yes-
terday we were packing our kids’ bags to send them off to camp.  Although it seems like yesterday, 
this summer has been filled with so much vigor and enthusiasm at CDT. 
 
Our Staff, Board and Committee Chairs have been filling the calendar with exciting programming.  
Our Men’s Club is back!  Molly Peled, our Religious School Director, has some new and exciting 
plans for this year’s students.  Our Sneak-a-Peek along with first session will be Sunday, August 
20

th
!        

 
Of course the big news of the summer was Rabbi Jordan Ottenstein, his wife Marni and their two 
boys, Noah and Kaden, joining our family.  We had over 300 members of our Dor Tamid community 
join us on July 7

th
 for Shabbat services.  If you have yet to meet Rabbi Jordan, please stop by CDT 

to say hi! 
 
I encourage each of you to take a more active role in our CDT community.  Join us more often for 
services, join a committee, stop by a Torah Study with Rabbi Jordan, volunteer at Religious School 
or help in the CDT office.  There are a few committees that need some support now.  These include: 
Social, Keshet / Caring Committee, and Community Relations.   
 
Contact me at President@dortamid.com if you are interested. 
 
I also encourage everyone to bring a friend with you to CDT.  As the High Holidays are around the 
corner, if you have friends who are looking to join a synagogue, bring them to a Shabbat service or 
have them call the CDT office to inquire about our community.  Don’t forget, you get a break on 
membership dues with any referral!!!! 

 
Feel free to contact me with any questions, concerns, suggestions, etc.  I want to hear 
from you.  We are all a vital part of the CDT Community! 
 

B’shalom, 

Rob 
Rob Lederman, President 

mailto:President@dortamid.com


Sunday, August 20th 

First day of Religious School 

MORNING SESSION (PRE/K-5th GRADES) 
ALL parents/guardians need to attend the entire morning.  
    

   9:15–9:30  sign in, student placements, seating in the sanctuary  
   9:30-10:30   assembly & tefila in the sanctuary 
   10:35–11:10  student lesson with parents                                           
   11:15–12:10  2nd lesson without parents / parent orientation  
        (coffee and pastry for parents)  
   12:10    parents/guardians leave with students 
 
EVENING SESSION (6th-8th GRADES IN CLASS; 9th-11th GRADES MEET & GREET) 
ALL 6th-8th grade parents/guardians need to attend.  
 

Although there is no class for 9th-11th grades, those students and their parents/
guardians are invited to attend tefila and dinner.  Parents/guardians of 9th-11th  
graders are invited to stay for orientation while the students have the opportunity  
to meet their teachers and others who will impact their time at CDT. 
 

   5:30–6:30  sign in, student placements, assembly & tefila in the sanctuary  
   6:30–7:00   pizza dinner for everyone 
   7:00-8:00   6th-8th grade students in lesson 
          9th-11th grade meet & greet   
         parent/guardian orientation                                          
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Adult Education  ללמוד תמיד 

Get ready for September 10
th
—Adult Ed resumes with Rabbi 

Jordan! Stay tuned for a schedule featuring some of your  
favorite speakers as well as some new faces. Stop by  
Sneak-A-Peak on August 20

th
 for the schedule reveal! 
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 Education Director 

It is hard to believe that in only a few more weeks we will be meeting back in Religious School.  
 
There are so many wonderful things happening that I am not sure where to begin.  
 
First of all, I wanted to share with all of you how wonderful it is to work with our new Rabbi, Rabbi 
Jordan. Rabbi Jordan gives the school lots of support and guidance. It is an honor for us to have him 
teach our 12

th
 graders in our first Confirmation class. Not only will Rabbi Jordan be teaching our old-

est students, but also our youngest, as for the very first time at Dor Tamid, Rabbi Jordan will also be 
leading the Play Tamid class for babies and children up to the age of 4. This class will be open to 
the entire community. This is a great opportunity for new families with young children to get to know 
our school and congregation.  
 
Our Religious school received a very gener-
ous donation from Atlanta Jewish Academy 
in Sandy Springs; we have received two 
computers for every class. This wonderful 
donation will help raise the level of the class 
by letting individual students practice and 
bring them up to the Hebrew academic level 
of the class.  
 

 
I am proud to announce that we have wonderful new additions to our  
amazing staff.  Please welcome Ms. Annette Schulman, Ms. Chantelle Egan, Susan Grossman and 
Ben Mann. Ben Mann, besides being a new teacher, has already started his new position as our 
Youth Advisor and has been doing a GREAT job at it! 
 
We are looking forward to working with all of you. Welcome to your new family at CDT! 
 
Speaking about our wonderful staff, I am looking forward to all of you meeting them at our “sneak a 
peek” on August 20

th
. This is a great opportunity for you to say hello to your children’s past teachers 

and meet their new ones. Please see page 3 for more details about this exciting day. During the 
“sneak a peek”, both in the morning and in the evening, you will get to hear about the new  
curriculum and understand better all the events of the coming year.   

 
Before I say goodbye, I would like to thank the 

Rosen Family who volunteered to take our Reli-
gious School students’ prayers, that were written 
for the western wall on “Israel Day”, to Israel, and 

put them in the cracks of the real Western  
Wall – the Kotel in Jerusalem.   

 
Enjoy the rest of your summer; hope to see you on the first day of school on August 20

th
!!!!! 

 
If you have any questions about Religious school, please don’t hesitate to write to me at  
Religiousschool@dortamid.com  
 
 

 
Molly Peled 
Education Director 
 
 

mailto:Religiousschool@dortamid.com
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General Fund 
Laurie, Todd, Andrew, Max and Brett Greenberg in memory 
 of Mickey Merlin and Arlene Kaiser 
Beverly and Tom Mahone in honor of Marianna and Lenny 
 Rosen’s 50

th
 wedding anniversary 

Carol and Alan Kovar in honor of Marianna and Lenny 
 Rosen on their 50

th
 wedding anniversary 

Steven Hochberg in honor of the birth of Aylana Blum with 
 congratulations to the new parents and the new  
 grandparents, Carol and Alan Kovar 
Barbara Kirshenbaum in memory of Frieda Levine 
 
Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund 
Caren and Marty Levine in honor of Lenny and Marianna 
 Rosen celebrating 50 years of marriage 
Sam Gurvich in memory of Yefim Gurvich 
Jim and Pam Ottenstein in honor of their son, Rabbi  
 Jordan Ottenstein, becoming senior Rabbi at CDT 
 
Cantorial Soloist Discretionary Fund 
Douglas and Mary Frances Katz 
Charla and David Weinsier in memory of Murray Danz  

            Donations  

Chesed Fund 
Steve and Jodi Wolfe 
 
Education  Fund 
Debra Kerr in memory of Roy Post 
 
Matthew Newman Youth Development Scholarship 
Susan Newman in memory of Matthew Newman 
 
Music Fund 
Susan Newman in memory of Matthew Newman 
 
Oneg Fund 
Linda and Neil Lesser in memory of Spencer and Estelle 
  Carl and Louis and Anne Lesser 
Stephen Scherer 
 
Religious School Scholarship Fund 
Arlene and Harvey Brightman in memory of Murray Danz 
 
Yahrzeit Fund 
Bruce Mencher in memory of Helen Mencher 

Rose M. Rott, beloved mother of Julie Katz 
Murray Danz, beloved father of Barry Danz 

Janice Risner, beloved mother of Mike Risner and beloved 
grandmother of Sammy and Danny Risner 

Saul Eskenazi, beloved father of Sam Eskenazi 
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mailto:adminassist@dortamid.com
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Camp Services 
Are you ready for summer to end?  Neither are we!  So come for 
one last summer experience as we celebrate Shabbat with camp 
music and stories on August 4 at 7:30pm.  And then, don’t forget to 
join us for an “Icy” oneg Shabbat following the service. 

The first Friday of every month will recognize those who celebrate birthdays that month 

On the second Friday of every month, a Tot Shabbat will be held at 6:00 PM for families 
with children up to age 7 (older siblings are welcome too).  A congregation Shabbat  
service will follow at 7:30 PM. 

The third Friday of every month will recognize those who celebrate anniversaries that 

month 

Check the calendar for special Shabbat services. These special services vary month to 

month. 

Musical Shabbat Service 
Join CDT on August 18th for a rousing Musical Shabbat Service led by 
Cantorial Soloist Mike Zuspan and the CDT Band.  There is always a 
crowd enjoying the CDT style of musical prayer.   
Sing, pray and eat with CDT! 

*subject to change, please check CDT calendar for details 



August 2017 at CDT 
Please check www.dortamid.org for the most updated calendar of activities. 
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SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

  1    Tishah B’Av 

 
 

7:00 PM  
Budget & Finance 

Committee Meeting 

2 
11:00 AM  

Torah Study 
 

5:30 PM   
B’nai Mitzvah Class 

 

7:30 PM 
Executive 

Board Meeting 

3 

 
7:00 PM  

HHD Choir Rehearsal 
 

7:30 PM  
Adult Ed Meeting 

4 

 
7:30 PM  

Shabbat Service 
with recognition of 
August birthdays 

5 

 
9:00 AM 

Torah Study 

6 7 8 

7:00 PM 
Sisterhood 

Board Meeting 
 

7:30 PM 
Engagement 

Committee Meeting 

9 
11:00 AM  

Torah Study 
 

5:30 PM   
B’nai Mitzvah Class 

10 

 
 

7:00 PM  
HHD Choir Rehearsal 

11 

 
6:00 PM  

Tot Shabbat Service 
& Potluck Dinner 

 
7:30 PM  

Shabbat Service 

12 

9:00 AM 
Torah Study 

 
10:30 AM 

Shabbat Service 
Bat Mitzvah Service of  

Reese Bober 

13 

 
8:30 AM 

Religious School  
Teacher Orientation 

(offsite) 
 

4:00 PM  
Madrichim 
Orientation 

14 15 

 
7:30 PM 

Membership 
Committee Meeting 

16 
11:00 AM  

Torah Study 
 

5:30 PM   
B’nai Mitzvah Class 

 

7:00 PM 
CDTTY  

Teen Lounge Night 
 

7:30 PM 
Board Meeting 

17 

 
 

7:00 PM  
HHD & Musical  

Shabbat 
Choir Rehearsal 

18 

 
7:30 PM  
Musical 

Shabbat Service 
with recognition of 

August  
anniversaries 

19 

9:00 AM 
Torah Study 

 

10:30 AM 
Shabbat Service 

Bar Mitzvah Service of  
Sam Lew 

 

 

20 

9:15 AM 
Religious School  
Grades PreK-5 

 
5:30 PM 

Religious School  
Grades 6-8 

 
7:00 PM 

Religious School  
Parent Orientation 

Grades 6-8 
 

21 

 
7:00 PM 

Sisterhood 
Mah Jongg 

22 23 
11:00 AM  

Torah Study 
 

5:30 PM   
B’nai Mitzvah Class 

 

7:30 PM 
Ritual 

Committee Meeting 

24 

 
7:00 PM  

HHD Choir Rehearsal 
 

7:00 PM 
Sisterhood 

Pinsperation Event 

25 

 
7:30 PM  

Shabbat Service 

26 

9:00 AM 
Torah Study 

 

10:30 AM 
Shabbat Service 

Bar Mitzvah Service of  
Jake Freedman 

 

6:00 PM 
Primetimers 

Pot Luck Dinner 
 

6:00 PM 
CDTTY Color Wars 

27 

9:15 AM 
Religious School  
Grades PreK-5 

 
9:30 AM 

Sisterhood Welcome 
Brunch for Marni 

Phon 
 

5:30 PM 
Religious School  

Grades 6-8 

28 29 30 
11:00 AM  

Torah Study 
 

5:30 PM   
B’nai Mitzvah Class 

 
7:30 PM 

North Fulton 
Israel Bond Event 

31 

 
7:00 PM  

HHD Choir Rehearsal 

  

CDTTY Board Kallah through August 13 

CDTTY LLTI through August 20 
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Several years ago a group of members who were age 55 years old and over 

met to discuss how they could jointly experience a social and cultural outlet 

within our CDT family.  The Primetimers are inspired by our love of Dor Tamid 

and strive to provide in-house activities as well as trips to places of interest for 

its members.  The Primetimers has remained a group of vibrant, supportive, 

and dedicated individuals who are delighted to include everyone age 55 years 

old and over into our group whether you are a long standing Dor Tamid member or a newcomer; whether you 

are a single member or a couple.  We know you will enjoy the wonderful benefits of developing long-lasting 

friendships. Just come to any of our events, enjoy, get involved, and have fun. 
 

Our first event is our “Summer Fare” Pot Luck Dinner on Saturday, August 26th at 6:30pm at CDT.  Please 

check the flyer on the website and in this issue for details or email Sherry Fages at snfages@hotmail.com.  

Our second event is to see Fiddler on the Roof on Sunday, October 22nd at 3pm at the Cumming Playhouse.  

All tickets, which are $30 each, must be paid for in advance no later than September 24th.  Email Ellen Salowitz 

at ersalo@aol.com for more information or check the flyer on the website for specific details. 
  

For general questions about the Primetimers, please contact Carol Kovar at 404-668-1135 or email Carol at 

primetimers@dortamid.com. 

NEW MEMBERS 
Ellen Green 

 

Justin and Jeanine Blackman 
& their children Lorelei and Finn 

 

Kevin and Tina Goldberg 
& their children Mia and Jillian 

 

Fred and Sherry Nemiroff 

As we approach the end of the second year for our Engagement Initiative, it is clear that we are a community 
that has grown through new experiences, shared experiences, and are definitely stronger together.   You as 
congregants have fulfilled nearly 1,000 “Moments” over the past two years, with numerous events created to 
specifically cater to the interests of our members.  We congratulate you for this accomplishment and thank 
you for your time and dedication to CDT.    
 
Based on feedback from many who have participated, and through the new leadership of Rabbi Jordan, there 
will be some exciting and positive changes to the Engagement Initiative and the Moments Program as we 
move into the coming year. Our next congregational survey will be distributed in just a few weeks, around 
August 20th. We encourage all members to complete that survey, as well as to donate moments. This survey 
is your opportunity to share information that will enable us to continue creating events and programs that fulfil 
your interests and needs as member of CDT. And donating moments is the unique way to continue learning, 
building relationships, and strengthening our CDT community.    
 
We look forward to hearing from each and every one of you. 
 
The Engagement Committee 

mailto:snfages@hotmail.com
mailto:ersalo@aol.com
mailto:primetimers@dortamid.com
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A new CDT year has begun with a great deal of enthusiasm and optimism. Having a new Rabbi 

to energize and invigorate our congregation certainly is wonderful!  I am in great hopes that this 

positive energy will extend to our congregation’s commitment to Tikkun Olam as well.  Last year 

we began our Homes Against Hunger program.  We collected thousands of pounds of food dur-

ing our “kick off” year.  Ninety six (96) families participated throughout the year and we are look-

ing to grow that number this year by at least a third.  Thank you to all the donors and to our So-

cial Action committee members (and their friends and families) who so graciously volunteered 

their time and muscles to collecting and sorting the food.  Lesley Radov, Ruthie Cohen, Larry 

Berger, Drew and Dianna Fonoroff, Leslie Page, Linda Barton, Debbie Eskenazi and Stephen 

Mittler, I thank you so very much!!  

 

By the way – this past weekend we collected more than 5 barrels of food, with 1/3 of the families 

who signed up either out of town or unable to participate. That was simply fabulous!!! 

 

Our Gan Tamid Garden, under the direction and “hands” of  Lesley Radov has gleaned an enor-

mous amount of fresh vegetables, garlic and herbs which have been, and currently are, being 

donated to the Buford Food Coop.  Dr. Radov is a master at her gardening.  Her dedication and 

efforts go far beyond what can be reasonably expected, and for that, I extend to her a sincere, 

Yasher Koach. 

 

Last year, CDT participated in the Hunger Walk, under the leadership of  our esteemed  team 

captain, Debbie Eskenazi (Thank you again and again, Debbie). The Hunger Walk benefits the 

Atlanta Community Food Bank and other food programs, which are selected  by the Jewish Fed-

eration of Atlanta. In the fall, we will have more information on Hunger Walk 2018. 

 

CDT is proud to be joining with other Atlanta area synagogues and Jewish Faith based orga-

nized to march in the Atlanta Pride Parade under the banner and along with  SOJOURN - South-

ern Jewish Resource Network for Gender and Sexual Diversity.  The parade is on October 15
th
, 

2017, so SAVE THE DATE! 

 

The Social Action Committee is looking for new members,  If you are interesting in joining our 

committee and helping to shape CDT’s fulfillment of it’s commitment to Tikkun Olam, please 

email me at socialaction@dortamid.org, 

 

We look forward to a lot of new projects for all age groups!!  Please check our Social Action 

webpage after August 20
th
 for details. 

 

Have a great month of August! 

 

Jackie Berger 

Social Action Chair 

 

mailto:socialaction@dortamid.org
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Our Mission: To support the synagogue through Judaism, Community Service, 

Friendship and Fundraising. 

I hope everyone is enjoying the end of summer! I am very excited to begin another year 
as Sisterhood President.  Congratulations to our 2017-2018 Sisterhood Board! We voted 
on the new board at our end of year dinner in June and have already been hard at work 

planning a variety of activities for the upcoming year. See below for a list of what to expect and be sure to save the date 
for our upcoming August events!  

2017-2018 Sisterhood Board 
 
Marci Risner   Treasurer 
Susan Thompson Marketing VP 
Liz Kersch   Membership VP 
Ruthie Cohen  Social VP 
Brooke Belodoff Ritual VP 
Lisa Danzig   Ways & Means VP 
Sharon Rocco   Social Action VP 
Lisa Romm    Education VP 
Karen Griffey   Secretary 
Robyn Jacober  Past President 
Lisa Skyer     Trustee 
Sheri Zeger-Lew   Trustee 

I am looking forward to a great year at Sisterhood. Please feel free to contact me at Sisterhood@dortamid.com with any 
comments, questions or suggestions for activities. 

 

Michele Lederman 
Sisterhood President 

Upcoming Events: 

 Evening at the Theater 

 Women’s Wellness Lunch 

 Gibb’s Gardens 

 Hanukkah Party 

 Sisterhood Shabbat 

 Trivia Night 

 Volunteer at Zaban Shelter 

 Women’s Seder 

 Mah Jong Nights 

August Events – Save the Date 
 

Welcome Marni Phon (Rabbi Jordan’s wife)! 
Sunday, 8/27 9:45 AM 

After you drop the kids off at religious school, join us for a casual breakfast at the home of Ruthie Cohen . 
Of course, you don’t need to have kids at school to attend! 

RSVP to Sisterhood@dortamid.com, No cost to attend. 
 

Pinsperation Event 
Thursday, 8/24 6:30PM – 9:00PM 

Are you a Pinterest fan?  Want to do something fun and creative? Join as at the Pinsperation studio and make a  
Pinterest-worthy project while having fun with other sisterhood members! More details coming soon! 

 
Monday Mah Jong 

Monday 8/21 7:00PM 
Beginners and intermediate players are invited to learn how to play Mah Jong at this monthly event.  

More details to come! 

Honey from the Heart 
 

Our first fundraiser of the year is under way and we’d love your support! 
 

Wish your loved ones a Happy New Year with a jar of honey decorated with a festive label. Honey can be purchased for 
$11 per jar through August 31. To order honey go to www.orthoney.com/CDT and follow the step-by-step instructions. 

Social Action 

OPERATION ISAIAH 
Congregation Dor Tamid is proud to participate in Operation Isaiah.  

Operation Isaiah is a program that assists the Atlanta Community Food Bank in feeding 
people in need.  

Please support our Jewish ideals by engaging in Tikkun Olam – repairing the world. 
 

Food donations will be collected at Yom Kippur Services 

mailto:Sisterhood@dortamid.com
mailto:Sisterhood@dortamid.com
http://www.orthoney.com/CDT
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Congregation Dor Tamid is proud to welcome Ben Mann, the new youth 
group advisor for CDTTY for the 2017-2018 school year. Growing up a mem-
ber of Temple Kol Emeth, Ben worked as a madrich at his religious school as 
well as a B'nai Mitzvah tutor during the week. His summers were spent work-
ing as a camp counselor at the JCC Camp Chai.  
 
"I believe it's important for Jewish kids/teens to have the opportunity to social-
ize with other Jews. I think we can all relate to being the token Jew in the 
school, neighborhood, baseball team, etc. Even if they only get to hang out 
for a few hours a month, I think that’s really important time for them. My goal 
is to help make CDTTY a destination for Jewish teens to relax, socialize, plan 
events, and build long lasting relationships." 
 
Ben teaches 9

th
 Grade English/Literature at Duluth High School. In his spare 

time, he enjoys traveling and yelling at the TV during UGA games. 

 

CDTTY has a great year planned!  
 

See page 14 for detailed flyers on August events. 
 

COMING IN SEPTEMBER 
September 2 

JDTTY Gwinnett BRAVES Game 6:05 at Coolray Field 
 

September 5 
Fantasy Football Teen Lounge Night 7:00 - 8:30 

 

RSVPs available on CDTTY's website www.cdtty.weebly.com 

and on all CDTTY social media 

http://www.cdtty.weebly.com
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Cooper Mendlinger 
June 3, 2017 

 

Cooper finished the 7th grade in 
May at Webb Bridge Middle 
School in Alpharetta. He enjoys 
hanging with his friends and 
loves playing football with his 
Jr. Raider and travel baseball 
teammates. Cooper also has a 
passion for listening to music of 
all genres. No matter  if it’s the 
sound track from Jersey Boys 
(“Oh What a Night!”) and Ham-
ilton, strutting to some 70s disco 

with the Bee Gees, or jammin’ to current R&B and 
country hits, you can always find Cooper singing along 
and dancing to the beat. 
 
His smooth moves on the ball fields as a crafty south-
paw pitcher or defensive tackling machine on the grid-
iron can only be outdone by his giant heart for friends, 
family and any four-legged, tail-waggin’, ball-chasing, 
best friend of man. Cooper loves to play with our fam-
ily dog, Levi, and has taken his love for dogs further 
by volunteering with a local rescue organization for his 
tikkun olam/social action project.  
 

The You Lucky Dog Rescue organization is dedicated to 
rescuing homeless and abandoned dogs from the high-
kill shelters of North Georgia. Cooper will be continu-
ing his volunteer efforts throughout the summer by 
working at pet adoption events and helping raise 
awareness and funds for the many You Lucky Dog Res-
cue pets that need temporary foster and “Fur -Ever” 
homes. Please visit youluckydogrescue.org to see the 
many ways you can also help.  
 
 

Aaron Ettinger 
June 24, 2017 

 

Aaron is a rising 8th grader 
and dedicated honors stu-
dent at Northbrook Middle 
Schoo l  i n  Lawrence -
ville. There, he is a percus-
sionist in his grade-level 
band and in the Northbrook 
Players ensemble. He enjoys 
acting in school plays and 
has been featured in roles 
such as King Stefan in 

B’nai Mitzvah 
“Sleeping Beauty.” Aaron swims with the Stonebrier 
Stingrays swim team.   
 
For Aaron's tikkun olam/social action project, he pur-
chased items, assembled them into kits, and donated 
these dental kits to the Ben Massell Dental Clinic. This 
Atlanta-area clinic provides free dental and social ser-
vices to those in need. Aaron is additionally engaged in 

a long-term  volunteer commit-
ment with the Georgia SPCA, 
an organization which rescues 
and finds homes for homeless 
cats and dogs. 
 

Sarah Kerr 
June 24, 2017 

 

Sarah is a rising 8th grader at 
Lakeside Middle School in 
Cumming, where she is a 
straight-A student and a re-
c i p i e n t  o f  t h e  L i o n 
Award. Sarah is actively in-
volved in the Jr. Beta Club 

and Lakeside Ambassadors program, as well as the 
Lakeside Middle School Band where she is the only 
oboe player. In addition to her academic pursuits, Sarah 
spends her spare time taking dance lessons at Sawnee 
School of Ballet, where she is a member of the Sap-
phires performing group.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 
Sarah has a strong passion for helping children with 
special needs and learning disabilities. This passion has 
led to her to become involved in the Peer Buddies Pro-
gram at Lakeside Middle School, where she worked 
with the Special Education classes every week, including         
accompanying them on their field trip to the Special 
Olympics. Sarah feels so strongly about this that she is 
making a monetary contribution to Autism Speaks in 
honor of becoming a Bat Mitzvah. 

Beginning with the September  
newsletter, each month we will be  

highlighting the upcoming b’nai mitzvah 
who will be leading our service during that 
month. In the past, we have highlighted our 

b’nai mitzvah from the previous month,  
after the fact. The September issue will be 
transitional, and we will include the August 

and the September b’nai mitzvah. 
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JOIN CDTTY! 
Grades 9-12 

JOIN JDTTY! 
Grades 6-8 

 

RSVPs available on CDTTY's 

website www.cdtty.weebly.com 
and on all CDTTY social media 

 

Contact  
cdttypresident@gmail.com 

with questions 

http://www.cdtty.weebly.com
mailto:cdttypresident@gmail.com
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mailto:snfages@hotmail.com
mailto:ersalo@aol.com
http://www.honeyfromtheheart.org/CDT
mailto:tracie.bernstein@israelbonds.com
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Welcome Shabbat July 7th 

Over 300 people attended Rabbi Jordan’s first Shabbat service at 
CDT!  The service was followed by a CDT style BBQ and an  
opportunity to visit with old friends and make new friends. 
 
The evening’s cookout was truly a TEAM EFFORT with CDT staff, 
board, and congregants all coming together to create a fun and  
successful event.  Thank you to all the grillers, all those who set up 
and replenished the food when needed, and to those who remained 
to help clean up. 
 
Photos of the cookout are on this and the next page.  We look  
forward to seeing everyone at Shabbat  and holiday services and at 
the many events hosted by CDT and its various specialty groups. 
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MISSING - MILWAUKEE DRILL 
The drill was last used during last year’s sukkah build and the office only 
recently realized it was never returned.  The drill is the personal property 
of our CDT custodian.  If you accidently took it with you after the sukkah 

build, we appreciate a prompt return.  
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Register your Kroger Plus card at 

krogercommunityrewards.com under  

Congregation Dor Tamid 68907 

Our associate partner will  
donate a % of your order. See 
weekly email for link. 

11165 Parsons Road 
Johns Creek, GA 30097 
(770) 623-8860 
www.dortamid.org 
 

2017-18 Board and Staff 
 
Senior Rabbi        Jordan M. Ottenstein, RJE 
Cantorial Soloist       Mike Zuspan 
Education Director          Molly Peled 
Temple Administrator      Kerry Sbat 
Executive Assistant      Fran Simon 
B’nai Mitzvah Coordinator     Ruthanne Warnick 
 
 
Executive Board 
 
President  Rob Lederman 
COO   Penny Blitzer 
Finance VP  Lynda Galler 
Operations VP Ron Harvey 
Education VP  Angela Zubar 
Marketing VP  Karl Friedman 
Secretary  Nancy Mittler 
Past President Ellen Mayo 
  
Trustees 
 
Rachel Allen 
Art Criden 
Carol Kovar   
Debra Kerr 
Doug Katz 
Jodi Rosa 
Dan Rosen - Men’s Club 
Michele Lederman - Sisterhood 
 


